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Dear Parents and Carers
Attendance. Well done to Years 2, 3 and 6 who all have attendance above the school’s target of 97%. They are closely followed by Reception, Year 4 and 5 whose attendance is 96% - let’s see if you can get it above 97% too!
Carpark- Work on the new carpark will hopefully begin this week. Please be aware that heavy vehicles will be accessing the site and care should be taken when crossing the road at this point. The site will be fully fenced off during the work but please do not park in front of the access area. Please also be aware that you will not be able to park in the school carpark or use the disabled spot whilst this work is taking place. 
Sports Day – thank you to the staff and children for making sports day a success. Once again pupil’s behaviour was excellent. Thank you to Mr Foster and Miss Walker for organising the trip and also arranging for some of the older children to watch England beat Austria at basketball on Thursday night.

School Raffle- begins this week, all proceeds will go towards providing Christmas events for the children.  There are some fantastic prizes, thank you to the office staff for arranging. 
Parent Governor Vacancy- you will be receiving parent governor nomination forms this week as we have one parent governor vacancy. Nomination forms should be returned by Friday 14th December at 3.30pm. 

Safeguarding – Please ensure that your child and their teacher know who is picking them up at home time. If you are arranging for someone new to collect your child at home time the class teacher and school office must be informed as earlier as possible.
Medicine – children must not bring their own medication into school. If your child requires medication during the day a permission slip must be complete and given to Mrs Sheik or Mrs Peers who will then store your child’s medication in the office. 

Playground- our caretaker does his best to ensure everyone’s safety on the playground during winter, including gritting and clearing snow. Please take extra care during the winter months to avoid the ice and snow by staying on the areas cleared. Playground equipment MUST NOT be used before or after school – traversing wall, EY climbing frame. This equipment can only be used when staff have completed daily checks and are supervising the use by pupils.

Coats – as we head into the winter months, please ensure that your child has a warm, waterproof winter coat. School has limited stocks of St Anne’s coats and they are available to purchase from the school office at £24.99.  It is also important that your child wears the correct school shoes, coloured trainers/pumps must not be worn for school- this includes EYFS. If your child wears boots for school please provide shoes/pumps for them to change into during the day.

December Events
EY/KS1 pantomime – Abraham Moss Students – Monday 10th Dec
KS2 Music concert – Thursday 13th Dec   10.00am in Church.
Parish Afternoon Tea – Thursday 13th Dec 2pm.
Key Stage 1 Nativity – Friday 14th Dec pm 2pm.
School Mass – Tuesday 18th December 9.10am.
                         EYFS Nativity in Church pm. 

Pantomimes – Wednesday 19th December EY and KS1 morning, KS2 afternoon. Children will be having boxed packed lunch that day to free the hall up for the pantomimes. 
Year 4 Panto at Prestwich High – Thursday 20th December.

Christmas Dinner - Thursday 20th December.
Christmas Parties – Friday 21st December – morning. Hopefully we will be having a special visitor!
School closes for Christmas Holidays at 1pm Friday 21st December[image: image1.png]
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Working, Learning, Caring and playing together in God’s love.





St Anne’s RC Primary School


Moss Bank, Crumpsall, Manchester, M8 5AB


Tel: 0161 740 5995


Fax: 0161 795 0236


Headteacher : Mrs K Orrell (BEd Hons, NPQH)                                        


School Web site  � HYPERLINK "http://www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk" �www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk�


Twitter-@Stannecrumpsall
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	OFSTED 2017: St Anne’s is a good school  where  pupils experience a

 broad and rich curriculum.
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